P. 0.Box 968 Leadville, Colorado 80461 March 21, 1972

Bill Nittler 4590 So. Julian St. Englewood, Colorado

80110

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Delighted to receive your letter saying you picked us up on March 18. This will confirm the programming at that time. It is also interesting to note that the last time you picked up this station was in 1955. At that time it operated on 250 Watts, and reception in Nebraska was most interesting. We have been picked up in Honolulu, Australia, and Canada, or at least we have been notified of such reception.

Thank you for your interest.

Sincerely,

Jack East, President

KBRR Radio

JE/sm